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751214-D.LTR1 

TO: Robert Harris 

FROM: R. S. Stevens 

 

  Dec. 14", 1875 

Dear Sir:- 

 

 I am in receipt of your favor of the 13" and note contents. 

 

 In case you have been out of tickets over our Line I regret you have 

not called for a new supply before, for you can rest assured that it is my 

desire to furnish them to you to the fullest extent.  Besides, the many 

courtesies extended me by you are continually placing me under renewed 

obligations therefor. 

 

 Enclosed please find a book of one hundred tickets.  When these are 

exhausted do not hesitate to call for more. 

 

   Yours respectfully, 

    R. S. Stevens 

R. Harris, Esq. 

    Genl Supt, C.B.& Q. R.R. 

 Chicago, Ills. 

 

                                                           
1FROM:  Letter Book, "FROM R.S.S. — 1875-76." 


